
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

August  31,  2015 

 
 

Mustang News   

If you have any questions please contact us at 940-369-4500,  cleath@dentonisd.org, or stop by and say hello.  

Upcoming 
Events 

The first and 
most important 
events coming 
up are the grade 
level specific 
parent meetings.  
Please check 
with your 
teachers for the 
specific dates 

and times.  

 
Welcome Back!!! 

Welcome back to a new school year.  We are very excited about this 
school year.  Our theme this year is, “What’s in your toolbox?”  All 
students and teachers come to school and work every day with 
strengths.  We want to celebrate and build their strengths, while at 
the same time adding new ones to their toolbox.  We are also going to 
be working with our students and staff on their habitudes.  Habitudes 
are the thinking, problem-solving, innovation, and creativity skills 
critical to student learning and academic success.  We are going to be 
doing short lessons on imagination, curiosity, self-awareness, 
perseverance, courage, zeal, and adaptability.   
We are looking forward to a great school year! 

  

Volunteering in our school 
 

If you would like to volunteer in our school, chaperone on field trips, be more involved, please 
complete a volunteer application.  
 
All volunteers in Denton ISD must first complete a background check every year.  We have a 
new process for the background check this year.  Please visit the volunteer 
application/background check website at http://www.dentonisd.org/Page/48779.  You can 
also navigate to this site by going to the Wilson Website, clicking on the For Parents tab and 
scrolling down and clicking on Volunteer.  Please take the time to read the volunteer 
instructions that you will find at the bottom of the page, as this will help you throughout the 
process.  
 

Cafeteria meal plan 
 
Our goal is to have all students that qualify for free or reduced lunch receiving their 
services by the first day of school.  If you think your child might qualify, please complete an 
application.  The applications can be found at this link: 
http://food.dentonisd.org/Register.aspx 
 
You can manage your child’s cafeteria account from home at this link: 
www.parentonline.net or by going to the Wilson website, For Parents tab, click on cafeteria 
menu and information. 
 
 
 

Pr incipa l  Mr.  Leath  

Ass is tant  Pr incipa l  Mrs.  Bomar  

A Note from Mr. Leath… 
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